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The September 12, 2018 emergency meeting of the North Carolina Medical Board was held at 
the Board offices at 1203 Front Street, Raleigh, NC 27609.  The meeting was called to order at 
12:33 p.m., Wednesday, September 12, 2018, by Timothy E. Lietz, MD, President.  Other Board 
members in attendance were:  Barbara E. Walker, DO; Bryant A. Murphy, MD; Eleanor E. 
Greene, MD; Debra A. Bolick, MD; Mr. A. Wayne Holloman; Venkata R. Jonnalagadda, MD; Ms. 
Varnell McDonald-Fletcher, PA-C; Mr. Shawn P. Parker; Ms. Jerri L. Patterson, NP; John W. 
Rusher, MD; Judge Ralph A. Walker.  Absent was: Michaux R. Kilpatrick, MD.  Board Staff 
attending were: Mr. Brian Blankenship, Mr. Thomas Mansfield, Mr. Patrick Balestrieri, Ms. 
Carren Mackiewicz, Ms. Elizabeth Meredith, Mr. David Henderson, Ms. Michelle Lee, Mr. 
Richard Roop, Ms. Jean Brinkley and Ms. Sylvia French-Hodges.  
 
Dr. Lietz commenced the meeting by reading from the State Government Ethics Act, the “ethics 
awareness and conflict of interest reminder.”  No conflicts were reported.  
 
The matter of the “Practice and Limited License for Disasters and Emergencies” policies for 
licensees to be in effect during the State of Emergency in North Carolina related to Hurricane 
Florence was presented by Mr. Balestrieri and discussed. 
 
A motion was made to adopt the “Practice and Limited License for Disasters and Emergencies” 
policies for licensees to be in effect during the State of Emergency in North Carolina related to 
Hurricane Florence.  The motion was seconded, and after discussion, the motion passed. 
 
Dr. Lietz adjourned the meeting at 1:12 p.m., September 12, 2018. 
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Barbara E. Walker, DO 

President-Elect 
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